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Okaloosa County Commissioners Saddened by Passing of 

Honorable Senator Durell Peaden 
 

“On behalf of the Okaloosa Board of County Commissioners and the entire Okaloosa County 

community, we offer our heartfelt condolences to the family of the late  Senator Peaden, stated 

Chairman Nathan Boyles, Okaloosa County Commission. “His dedication and service to 

Okaloosa, the county he loved, was evident through his tireless efforts on behalf of the citizens of 

northwest Florida, first as a pediatrician and later as  our state representative, and  our senator.” 

 

“Okaloosa has lost a champion,” said Commissioner Harris. “My heart is broken for the 

community and for losing my friend Durell Peaden.” 
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